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December 3, 2014 

 

Greater St. Charles Convention and Visitors Bureau 

Scarecrow Fest 

311 N. 2nd Street, Suite 100 

St. Charles, IL  60174 

 

Dear Sirs or Madams, 

 

 

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous 

award of $150.00 as the third place winner of the Scarecrow Festival, Whimsical Division.  The students in 

our SAIL Program (Students Attaining Independent Living) are excited about winning this award, but more 

importantly, they are so pleased to be a part of this special activity in their home community.  I wish to 

express our gratitude for this award and I know that the funds will be put to very good use.   Thank you 

again to the Bureau and to all the volunteers who make this event so special. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. 

Executive Director 

 


